
RECALL NOTICE 
 

Fisher-Price, Inc. Announces Recall of the 
 Fisher-Price® Brunch & Go Stroller Toy (model HGB85) 

 

  
Recalled Brunch & Go Stroller Toy (Model HGB85) 

  
 
Hazard: The yolk of the toy egg can crack, creating small parts, posing a choking hazard to young 
children.  
 
Recalled Product: The Brunch & Go Stroller Toy (model HGB85), sold from February 2022 to March 
2025. 

 
Remedy: Consumers should stop using the recalled stroller toys immediately, keep them away from 
children and contact Fisher-Price for instructions on how to receive a replacement toy. 

 
For more information: 

855-853-6224 
Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. ET 

www.service.mattel.com 
https://service.mattel.com/us/recall.aspx  

  
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with Health Canada. 

 
Post Until August 10, 2025 


